Aphrodite Smagadi                                                                         Netherbury

Legal Officer                                                                                   Meadow Close

Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee                                  Bridge, Kent

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe                       UK CT4 5AT

Room 330

Palais des Nations, 
CH- 1211 Geneva 10, 

Switzerland.

March 27 2011

Dear Aphrodite Smagadi

Re: Further submissions in support of our Communication 45 

Please find enclosed our further submissions on costs and the substantive issues in support of our communication 45. This information was emailed to you in advance.

We urge the ACCC to hold a hearing into the issues raised by KECN. Our further submissions to you should make it clear why a hearing is necessary to ensure that the UK complies properly with the Aarhus Convention.

We also ask that if a hearing is to be held into our Communication, then it be held in September rather than June. Stephen Hockman QC, who is providing his services 

to us free of charge is available for the whole period in September whereas he is not in June. Furthermore, it would be more expensive for us to go to Moldova. This is an important consideration because KECN does not have much money. 

Yours sincerely

Emily Shirley

KECN Director

